
Minutes for last night’s meeting. 
 
Meeting Minutes 4/20/2016 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:07 p.m. by President Katie Yaranon.  The meeting 
was quite well attended, so Katie made sure to have everyone introduce themselves.  
The business portion of the meeting was to be held after the presentation from Loomis 
Basin Equine Medical Center. 
 
The slide presentation was given by veterinarians Liz Howard and Langdon Fielding.  
The subject matter about equine tick fever was very interesting and informative to say 
the least.  There was a question and answer session after the presentation.  Sorry to 
hear of the concentration of infected ticks in and around Sliger Mine Road!!! 
 
The business portion of the meeting was exclusively about the barn/farm tour fundraiser 
on May 21.  Information was given where to buy tickets, etc.  Katie made a request for 
volunteers to help with the event and a sign-up sheet was passed around.  Posters will 
be distributed far and wide to various feed stores and local businesses.  Facebook will 
also be utilized the further advertize the fundraiser. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:04 p.m. 
 
All the best, 
Charlotte 
 


